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O000000000000 A Letter to Urge Prompt
Settlement Dear Sirs, We have received your letter of the 17th July
with thanks. We received payments of $275 on the 2nd July, and
$525 on the 9th July respectively. This leaves a debit balance of $320.
We would like to remind you that in your letter of the 22nd June you
promised to repay before the end of June. We enclose a statement for
the period ending on the 31st July. We would appreciate a prompt
settlement of this account. Yourssincerely, 0 0O O O 0O OO OO
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Letter to Demand the Payment of Overdue Account Dear Sirs, We
have received your letter of March 2 with thanks. As requested, we
are enclosing a fresh invoice for our services offered on August 25,



1994, previously billed under our invoice N0.829, which you could
not find. Since the account is long overdue, we would very much
appreciate your prompt processing of payment on your side. Yours
faithfully, D OO0 D OO0O00OO0O0O OOO0OO35000000003
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Reply to a Customers Request for an Extension of Payment Dear
Sirs, Thank you for your check for US3 500. The balance remaining
on your account is now US$3 000. We understand that you have
come across some unexpected financial difficulties and note with due
attention your request for an extension. Considering our long-term
business relations, we offer you the following payment plan: US$1
000 by the 15th of the month for the next three months. If you have
another plan in mind, please contact us by phone so that we may
discuss it. Otherwise, we will expect your next check for US$1000 on
December 15. Sincerely yours 100Test U O O O O 0O O 0O O O O
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